
CLASC Trip to  
SNOWMASS, COLORADO 

TSC TRADITIONAL WEEK 

JAN 9-16, 2016 

Twenty CLASC skiers flew to Denver January 9,  then coached 
to Snowmass.  

We all enjoyed 6 days of very good snow on the slopes while 
staying at the Interlude Condos, ‘real’ ski in-ski out 
accommodations. Some condos were just 3 feet off the trail.  

The weather cooperated all week with intermittent snow 
alternating with Colorado blue skies.  

 

 

 

     And we always enjoyed après ski! 

 

 

Tuesday evening we were driven to the Artisan Restaurant at the base of the Village for our 
mid-week club dinner. The happy hour and dinner were excellent. Most CLASC skiers 
walked the ski slope home while some of us enjoyed a van ride back up the hill.  



The race day picnic was something most of us had never 
experienced: warm and sunny dining on the snow, great food and 
terrific company.  

 

 

 

 

Free Loader! 

 

However, Snowmass had technical difficulties with the 
races. In addition to the very icy course they were not able 
to accurately record correct times for the participants. As a 
result they refunded all race fees. Some of our men 
returned home with medals: Glen received a silver medal 
plus 2nd place in the 50-59 age bracket, John and Steve 
both received bronze medals.  

 

 

 

 

 

As usual, the final TSC party was a good 
time! 

 

 

This year we were almost home free with no injuries, 
but at the end of the week one of our skiers tangled 
with the lift entry bar and lost. Donna, we all hope you 
are not suffering any residual effects of that little 
altercation.  

The folks on the Snowmass trip were all so kind and 
‘easy’ to please. It was a true pleasure to be with this 
group for a whole week.  

            Doodie and Dallas 


